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Comment:
Totally against Amendment MCR 4.201.
This amendment is totally one-sided. As landlords, we can barely get by the existing rules and regulations.
More regulations will mean we will have to be more selective in who we rent to, making it even harder for the
lower-income population to find affordable housing.


